
Staff Christmas Love Gift 

Each year during the Christmas Season, we at FPC, Covington, like to show our appreciation 

and gratitude to our church staff members who give so much of themselves on our behalf 

throughout the course of each year. 

 

We ask for your participation in this effort by making a contribution to a special fund that we 

establish annually for this purpose.  You may contribute in several ways:  leaving your 

contribution in the FPC offering plate, bringing it by the Church Office, or mailing it to the 

Church.  Please ensure that you label your check and/or your envelope, “Staff Love Gift” so that 

it will end up in the right place.  It would be helpful if your contribution were made in a separate 

check, rather than making it a part of your regular contributions to FPC.  You may also give on-

line through REALM or by texting to 73256, enter FPCCOV as your message, click to send.  

Follow the prompts and use “Love Gift” as the fund. If you aren’t able to enter a fund, please 

email admin@fpccov.org to notify us of your gift to the fund. 

  

Please make sure that your “Staff Love Gift” reaches the Church by Monday, December 20, 

2021. Your generosity is much appreciated, in helping us to show our love to our devoted 

Church Staff Members. 

  

 


